
 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

September 14, 2009 

 

 

 

Mayor John Dickert 

 & the Common Council 

730 Washington Avenue 

Racine, WI 53403 

 

Ladies and Gentlemen: 

 

The Parks, Recreation & Cultural Services Department would like to appear at the next 

Public Safety & Licensing Committee to request permission to enter in an agreement 

with Nielsen Madsen & Barber SC to prepare plans and specifications for a canoe launch 

at Island Park. 

 

Funds are available in account no. 101-170-5610, Professional Services. 

 

Staff will be at the meeting to answer any questions.  

 

 

Respectfully, 

 

 

 

Donnie Snow 

Director 


